
Announcements  

Tuesday, December 20, 2022 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
 
Attention, there is a new procedure in place for the health room.  You must 
check in with your teacher and get a pass prior to coming to the health 
room.  This includes during passing time.   
 
 
 
The Arrowhead E Sports club is looking for anybody interested in signing 
up for our Rocket League season starting in January.  Any interested 
students should reach out to Mr. Flesch or Mr. Skaros.  The deadline for 
signing up is the end of the day on Wednesday, December 21st. 
 
 
 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle?  Make sure to 
check the lost and found table near the front office if you are.  All unclaimed 
items will be donated to a local charity very soon! 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


